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  In its second dDCO [PD-018] issued on 14 June 2019, the ExA proposed a new
Requirement 19c: “No passenger air transport departures can take place between the
hours of 09.00 and 12.00 and no passenger air transport arrivals can take place between
the hours of 07.00 and 08.00.” 

Dear sirs,
I believe that KLM and the like used planes carrying less than 200 seats, certainly in my
travel from Manston Airport the planes were less than 100 seats.

I believe that planes carrying more than 300 seats may possibly cause a problem with
travel to and from the airport.

Manston if used correctly would be a perfect feeder to larger airports to far off
destinations.

Thanking you for reading this email, I would also sincerely that the PINS team in the way
you have conducted yourselves. 

Regards, John Knight.  Ramsgate.
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